
   

 

Postponed – Invitation to the Resilient Bridge Building 

Workshop 
The Resilient Bridge Building Workshop, originally scheduled for January 6, 2025 has been postponed.    

Due to an issue beyond our control, we have postponed the workshop and will announce a new 

date as soon as possible.  

 

Questions should be directed to: 

Phil Helmuth, phil.helmuth@mds.org, 540-746-2068.  

 

 
For more information about Bridging Together, visit www.ldrcarolinas.org/bridging-together.  
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